
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AR:ar 

 

The recessed meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. with all Members being present, 

with the exception of Supervisor Bulova, Supervisor Connolly, Supervisor Dix, and 

Supervisor McConnell, and with Chairman Hanley presiding. 

 

Supervisor Bulova arrived at 4:35 p.m. 

 

Supervisor Connolly arrived at 4:30 p.m. 

 

Supervisor Dix arrived at 4:20 p.m. 

 

Supervisor McConnell arrived at 4:15 p.m. 

 

Others present were William J. Leidinger, County Executive; David P. Bobzien, County 

Attorney; Cathy Chianese, Assistant to the County Executive; Barbara M. Jenkins, 

Assistant to the County Executive; Patti M. Hicks, Deputy Clerk to the Board of 

Supervisors; and Ann Richardson, Office of the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors. 

 

2. 4:00 P.M. - CONTINUATION OF THE PUBLIC HEARINGS ON THE: 

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR  (FY) 1997 FISCAL PLAN (BUDGET); COUNTY'S 

AND SCHOOLS’ PROPOSED FY 1996 THIRD QUARTER REVIEW; AND 

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT PROGRAM (CIP) FOR FY 1997-2001  (Tapes 1-9) 

 

A Certificate of Publication was filed from the Editor of the Fairfax Journal showing that 

notice of said public hearing had been duly advertised in that Newspaper on March 22, 

1996 as described: 

 

◼ Proposed adoption of the County's and Schools' proposed Fiscal 

Year (FY) 1997 Fiscal Plan (Budget); 
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◼ Proposed County and Schools' FY 1996 Third Quarter Review; 

and 

 

◼ Proposed Capital Improvement Program (CIP) for the Fiscal Years 

1997-2001. 

 

The public hearing was held, with testimony being presented by 121 speakers, and 

scheduled for continuation on Wednesday, April 10, 1996 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

 3. BOARD RECESS  (Tape 9) 

 

At 11:55 p.m. the Board recessed until Wednesday, April 10, 1996 at 4:00 p.m. for the 

continuation of the following public hearings: 

 

◼ Proposed adoption of the County's and Schools' proposed Fiscal 

Year (FY) 1997 Fiscal Plan (Budget); 

 

◼ Proposed County and Schools' FY 1996 Third Quarter Review; 

and 

 

◼ Proposed Capital Improvement Program (CIP) for the Fiscal Years 

1997-2001. 

 

 

 


